Department of Physics

Tutor Feedback (Academic session 2018-2019)

BATCH 2018-20

The tutors were happy with the attendance and interaction quality of the students in all the courses and the infrastructural support provided by the university in conducting the theoretical courses. There was however some reservation about the level of preparedness of the students at this entry stage. Some minor revisions were suggested for the syllabus of Mathematical methods and Quantum mechanics.  Problem-solving was to be emphasized in Classical Mechanics. The pre-requisite knowledge of the students improved in semester II, especially in quantum mechanics and nuclear physics. Major changes in the syllabus of Nuclear Physics and Quantum mechanics were advised. It was suggested that a few more topics of condensed matter physics needed ICT-enabled teaching-learning process. Tutors expressed overall satisfaction in conducting laboratory courses. Replication of experimental setups and minor revision of computer lab syllabus were suggested.

BATCH 2017-19

There was overall satisfaction over the regularity and response of the students in almost all the courses. Tutors unanimously felt excellent improvement in the level of preparedness of the students at this stage. More emphasis on the practical application of spectroscopic techniques was suggested. Minor revision in the advanced condensed matter Physics course was suggested. Although the infrastructural support in the theoretical courses was found to be just adequate but more experimental setups in advanced laboratory courses were advised. 


